BOE Communications Subcommittee Meeting Minutes September 17, 2015

Meeting began at 12:30 PM in the BOE.

In attendance: Committee members Kate Gallé, Chris Davey and Liz Krueger. Superintendent Kristin Heckt was also present.

The subcommittee will review any BOE policies on communications and Chris Davey will research other school districts using social media for communications purposes. Kate Gallé will contact the Boards of those schools for further information. Liz Krueger suggested the use of Press Releases as one method of communication.

The meeting adjourned at approximately 1:30 PM. The subcommittee members will set a meeting date for next month.

Respectfully submitted by Kate Gallé